
New Durham Ethics Committee 

Draft minutes 

November 14, 2017 

PRESENT: Ellen Phillips, Carol Allen, Dot Veisel, Joan Swenson by phone 

LOCATION: New Durham Library 

TIME: 7:00 

PUBLIC INPUT: None 

NEW BUSINESS:  Issues discussed: 

 Dot provided to the committee feedback received from Attorney Margaret 

Byrnes, from NHMA.  Atty Byrnes had facilitated the workshop on the New 

Durham Ethics Policy for town employees and elected or appointed 

officials.  After a thorough review of the New Durham Ethics Policy, she felt 

New Durham’s Ethics Policy could serve as a model for other communities. 

 The Board of Selectman agreed to put funding into the Ethics budget to 

allow us to host another workshop to review the Right to Know (91-A) 

regulations after town elections in the March.  Pending the budget being 

passed, we agreed by consensus to contact Arty Byrnes to reserve a slot in 

her April/June workshop schedule. Dot will email her.  We will finalize this 

commitment by a formal motion after budget is passed. 

Motion to adjourn at 7:30 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Dorothy Veisel 

 

 


